Awesome Alum!

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Yellowstone County Alumni Series, this month featuring Clay Smith

Clay Smith is an adamant Club supporter. In fact, Clay was one of the driving forces behind a community fundraiser this summer that benefited the Boys & Girls Clubs. Clay has a contagious personality and is committed to the Billings community.

When did you attend the Club?

I began going to Club at the age of 9 and attended until I was 13.

Which Club?

I went to the Bair Family Clubhouse on Orchard Lane

What were some of your favorite moments/memories?

I loved mat ball in the gym, and playing on the computers in the teen room.

What are you up to now? Job? Family?

I am currently the assistant manager of a very successful bar and lounge in Billings, MT.

Tell us about your college journey.

I attended college and wrestled for Dickinson State University. I studied business management.

If you could give a Club kid of today some advice, what would that be?

I'm still the air hockey champion!

If you are a Club alumni or know of anyone that is, we would love to chat! Please email Karrie Owen at kowen@bgcyellowstone.org







